
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year Three Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 6  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

 

This week we will be: 
 

English This week, we will have a grammar and assessment focus.  We will be 

learning how to use inverted commas to show direct speech and 

revising what a noun, verb, adjective and adverb is.  The children 

will also complete grammar and spelling assessments.   

Mathematics In Maths, we will have a focus on times tables.  We will be asking 

the children to design their own board game to help with learning 

times tables.  We will also be assessing the children on place value 

and addition. 

Topic In Topic work we will be finishing our Ancient Egyptian headdresses 

and jewellery. They are looking fabulous so far! 

 

 

We would like to thank you for your support listening to your child read and helping 

them to learn their spellings and times tables.  

 

Please could violins be brought into school on a Wednesday morning and taken home 

at the end of the day as we have limited storage in our Year 3 classrooms.  Thank 

you for your support with this. 

 

We understand that some children are finding the gum shields a little uncomfortable or 

a strange flavour.  It may help to soak the gum shield in a child friendly mouthwash 

so that it absorbs the flavour of the mouthwash.    

 

We look forward to welcoming you into school on Monday afternoon for our first 
‘Watch us at work’ session (2.30 – 3.10pm).  If you have any questions, don’t hesitate 

to speak with us on the door in the morning, at pick up at the end of the day or by 
email via the school office. 

 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


